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Wednesday 24th June, 2020  

Repton Public School 
Newsletter – Term 2 Week 9 
 
Website: www.repton-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
E-Mail: repton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 
T: 66 554 201 
F: 66 554 570 
 

 

 

   
REPTON 2020  
 
JULY 
  3RD    Last  Day Term 2 
20th     Staff Development Day   
21st     Students return to  
           school 
22nd    NAIDOC Celebration  
           Day- Garden Opening  
           All Welcome 
 
AUGUST 
3-7th   Education Week 
12th     P&C Meeting 5.00pm 
17-19th Book Fair 
19th   Book Parade 

   
 
Principal’s Message 
Reports and Interviews: Due to restrictions, there will not be a parent teacher 
evening but appointments for interviews with teachers can be made for 
individuals through the office. We are in the final editing stage of reports 
and they should be sent out Friday. They are modified without A-E and have 
information on progress in English, Mathematics and a general comment on 
learning capabilities.   
Garden: SAVE THE DATE: Our long running project with the P&C is coming to 
an end and we would love you to join us for the opening. Come to the Cola 
area on Wednesday 22nd July at 9:30am where we will celebrate with 
special guests' families and local Gumbaynggirr painter Brentyn Lugnan 
who has done the artwork for our space. We hope to see you out in the 
garden. See invitation below. 
PBL: Our core expectations at Repton Public School include behaviour that 
is Responsible, Respectful and Resilient. We have lessons weekly to explicitly 
teach what this looks like in all areas of the school. Win Bin tokens are still 
being used by staff to acknowledge students who are displaying these 
behaviours. We have been particularly focused on respectful behaviour 
with our senior students as we engage with our peers and teachers. This is 
important as we prepare our students for engaging with others in society 
and value how our actions reflect how others perceive us. We always need 
to maintain these values.  
 
Thanks for your support, 
Mrs Kristy Glyde, 
Principal 
 

Due to covid restrictions please do not enter the school grounds after 
school hours- No SHARE OUR SPACE during holidays 

 

 

  
 

Attendance: 
If your child is unwell, do not 

send them to school. If they are 
unwell at school, you or your 

nominated emergency contact 
will need to collect them 

immediately. Please ensure 
your child’s contact details are 

up to date. 
 

If a student is absent without a 
medical reason for more than 

three days, this will be recorded 
as an unauthorised absence 

and will be followed up by the 
school. 

 
 

Thought of the Day 
Don’t count the days, make 

the days count! 
 

http://www.repton-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
mailto:repton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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K/1  2/3/4  5/6 

 

 

 

 

 
 K/1 have been learning about 
money. They set up a lolly shop to 
practise buying and selling things 
using play money. It was a lot of fun! 

  

2/3/4 thoroughly enjoy the wide 
assortment of texts available in our 
classroom library and read daily. 
Students are always keen to share 
the many stories and interesting 
information that they find after 
reading. 
 

 5/6 were amazing helpers in the 
garden this week. Under instruction 
from Mr Radford and Mr Young, 
students helped to dig holes, 
transport timber and plant the 
native ginger seedlings they 
potted up last year. Great effort 
from all!  

 
Art Garden Music 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
A famous Vincent van Gogh 
painting, Starry Night was the 
inspiration for the Art group this 
week. Chalk pastels were used in 
a directed drawing experience 
before being partially blended to 
finalise the piece. The amazing 
results can be viewed in the 
office foyer. 
 
   

 
We did quite a lot in the garden 
this week. Students planted some 
new flower seedlings, potted up 
succulent cuttings and planted 
out a bed of peas. 

 
This week in music we worked on our 
rhythm in body percussion circles 
and then moved our skills into a new 
song – Stand By Me. We’re looking 
forward to learning the 
Gumbaynggirr translation from Dylan 
soon and adding our instruments to 
it.  

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Stem class for 2/3/4 looked at coding a Minecraft Voyage Aquatic with a partner. Some students 
even completed this level and earned a certificate! 
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Commbox training. All staff participated in commbox training last week to be more effective with new technology. We 
learnt a few new tips and tricks that we were happy to share with the students. 

 
 

 
Yellow Day 

Cystic 
Fibrosis 

 
Students 
and Staff 

Raised 
$127.50 
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 PRODUCE TABLE 
Students sell produce they have grown at school on a Produce table.  
 

• 50c flowers & magazines 
• $1 lettuce bunch 
• $2 succulents!!!  
• $2.50-$3.50 worm juice 
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Before                                                                AFTER 

A big thanks to David for all his efforts cleaning up our front of school garden. First impressions count! 
 

Student banking – Commonwealth Bank 
The Commonwealth Bank has advised that Student Banking will begin again in Term 3. 

 
Start Smart Parent Resources have been created to assist parents and carers in improving their children’s money management skills. 
These free, short videos and 
worksheets can be accessed 

from home and are designed to 
give students the confidence 

and skills to make smart 
decisions about money. To find 

out more, visit 
commbank.com.au/parent 
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